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President’s Note

May

05/08  	 Sharon Dorminey

05/19  	 Diana Lentz

05/19  	 Judi Low


The Opportunity Quilt was won 
by Martha Smith of Greensboro, 
NC. She didn’t list a phone 
number. I told a few people who 
the winner was and by then, the 
microphone and doors were 
closed. I apologize to those I told 
a member had not won this year. 
Members had won the last two 
quilts. Imagine the surprise when 
I knocked on Martha Smith’s 
door. It was MARTY.

Dear Quilters,


To coin a phrase I heard from many after our 
Quilt Show “WE DID IT”

It was a beautiful successful show!  Thank you 
Cindi and Shirley for your leadership!  You and 
your committees did an outstanding job!  Linda 
and Alan, thank you for taking the raffle quilt 
around to so many places.  The number of tickets 
sold was amazing!

I want to thank all the members who submitted all 
those beautiful quilts !  They were incredible!

It could not have been done without all the 
volunteers who helped during the show!  Thank 
you all!!  I can’t wait to hear how well the show 
did as far as finances!


We hope to see you at our monthly meeting   
May 2nd at the Swisher Center!

Keep on quilting,


Alice


http://www.hottqg.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/heartofthetriadquiltguild


 

The planning for the Fall Retreat is going very well.  
We have 9 attendees and only need ONE MORE to 
meet the minimum.  But we still have plenty of room 
for more.  Please come join us for the fun!  Email 
me at quiltedsanity@aol.com for more information.


Tracy Burkart

Join us at our May 2nd meeting.  Our guest speaker will be Charles Cameron 
from Wake Forest, NC.  The topic of his presentation will be Color and Color 
Value Placement - Ideas for Modern Quilting.   We hope to see you and invite     
a friend. 


LaWonne McCoy

TREASURER REPORT

 

Beginning Balance 3/1/2022                                           $13,236.03


 

Deposits                                                                          $     465.00

            3/15 $165.00

	 3/22 $200.00

	 3/22 $100.00

 

Checks Written                                                                $  1,403.14

       3/2 Bogan $100.00

            3/7 Smith  $21.45

            3/15 Deluxe $139.96

	 3/21 Smith $141.73

	 3/27 HOTTQG QS Acct $1,000.00

 

Ending Balance 2/28/22                                                   $12,297.89

Since we no longer publish each of the quilt show entries in the show 
program due to printing costs, I have included a PDF list of entries by 
category along with this newsletter email.  A final list of the ribbon 
winners is also attached.   Congratulations to everyone who made it 
a fabulous show by entering your work!  


Ellen 

mailto:quiltedsanity@aol.com


Heart of the Triad Quilt Guild 	                                 

April 4, 2022  Meeting Minutes

Swisher Center 


Guild president, Alice Wise, opened the meeting and welcomed us 

Turned the meeting over to Marty Smith as host for Quilt of Valor presentation 

	 ⁃seven quilts were presented to veterans who served in Afghanistan and Vietnam 

	 ⁃Liz Burke, a guild member was a recipient of one of the quilts

Alice resumed meeting by thanking the veterans for their service

	 ⁃Alice welcomed 2 visitors 

	 ⁃Members with April birthdays were recognized 

Meeting was turned over to LaWonne McCoy to introduce the evenings speaker

	 ⁃Susan Pierce was introduced. Susan works at Pineapple Fabric.  She has designed a 
	 line of quilt patterns and kits known as Miss Susie Quilts.  These patterns reflect a 	
	 Civil War theme based around her family 


After presentation Alice Wise resumed with the business phase of the meeting 


	 ⁃Treasurer, Tracy Burkart, reported no change since the newsletter published the 	
	 amounts 

	 ⁃Secretary minutes were approved without change and seconded

	 ⁃Membership, Linda Nichols, reported that membership forms would be available at 	
	 the quilt show

	 ⁃Newsletter updates not available due to Ellen Hart’s absence 

	 ⁃Community Outreach, Linda Fishell, reported again that Novant Oncology was not 	
	 responding to her inquires. So far over the years we have contributed 537 quilts.  She 	
	 asked for suggestion for other charities   The Battered Women’s shelter in Kernersville 
	 was suggested.  Consensus was to continue to try contacting Novant.  Teri Craven 	
	 said she could contact her doctor thru her my chart

	 ⁃Fall Retreat, Tracy Burkart, reported retreat September 23-25 at Haw River.  Four 	
	 more participants are needed.  Cost 230 for single, 182 for double. Need a total of 12 	
	 overnighters. $50 nonrefundable deposit due April 15 with balance due August 15th

	 ⁃Door prizes went to Gerry Lou Wray and Judi Low. Prizes were donated by the 	 	
	 speaker, Susan Pierce

	 ⁃Quilt show chair, Cindi Sullivan concluded meeting with last minute updates.  124 	
	 quilts and wearables would be displayed at the show on April 8-9. 

	 ⁃President, Alice Wise, closed the meeting


Guild Sew Day


Our Sew Day will continue on Monday, May 9, 
2022 at the Swisher Center.  We start at 9:30 till 
3:00.  Now that the Quilt Show is over, it is time 
to start new projects.  Did you buy UFOs, fabric 
or patterns from Granny's?  Bring your special 
buys and share with us at Sew Day.  Look 
forward to seeing you!


Any questions?  Call Cindi. 336-405-2324



Together Again 2022 Quilt Show

Quilts of Valor


We are encouraged by the interest being shown in our efforts.  Two of our new members stopped 
at our table during the show and expressed interest in making quilts.  Additionally, a lady from 
Asheboro who was active in Quilts of Valor in Idaho before she moved to Asheboro has reached 
out to become involved in our efforts here.  Now that we have the show behind us, we’re looking 
for everyone to take a breath, then consider making a square or top.  We have plenty of fabric and 
will be happy for you to come ‘shop’ in my sewing room to choose which ones you want to use for 
a top.  Alternately, I will be happy to provide a precut kit with instructions for making a square or 
top. 

 

I will not be at the next meeting as we will be in FL attending our granddaughter’s graduation from 
FSU.  I will be back on May 3 and will be happy to rendezvous with you, if you want a kit or have 
you come select your fabric in my sewing room. 

 

We received two nominations for quilts during the show and will be receiving names from the 
national website before our next award ceremony in October.  Additionally, we are looking at 
opportunities at the new VA hospital and talking to a couple of groups who work to secure housing 
for homeless veterans.  Our goal is to provide each homeless veteran a quilt as he/she moves into 
housing. 

 

We have awarded over 300,000 quilts nationwide but the need is so much larger than that so 
please consider making a top.  We’ll get it quilted, if you’ll make it.

 

Marty & Liz

We did it!  Our Guild worked together and accomplished another successful Quilt Show.  We have 
always been complimented by attendees of a great quilt show.  This year's show continued that 
reputation.  We displayed 124 quilts and wearables, hosted 6 vendors and 3 fellow quilt Guilds' 
opportunity quilts.


It will be a month or so until we know the monetary success of our Show.  Gina has deposited our 
funds.  She still needs to pay members for their expenditures,  the bank will inform us of credit card 
fees and the Fairgrounds will send their final statement.


Shirley and I want to thank everyone who volunteered their time (including your family members), 
talents, items for Granny's Boutique and ideas.  Each of you helped make our Quilt Show special.  
Our quilts were outstanding!  Compliments were expressed all day.  Our Guild is fortunate to have 
so many experienced quilters who are willing to share their talent. It was also nice to see former 
members and friends that attended our show.  It seems everyone was ready to get "Together Again".


THANK YOU !!

Cindi and Shirley



Month



Upcoming Events

                     May 13-14, 2022                

         Friday 10-5;30

         Saturday 10-4

       West End Plaza

  1925 Jake Alexander Blvd

        Salisbury NC 

     

          Door Prizes

        Basket Raffle

 

        Granny's Attic

 

      Vendors 

 Check FB or our  website for details  and updates

    SalisburyRowanquilters.net

        SRQG

41st Quilt Show & Competition 
Smoky Mountain Quilters of Tennessee 

DEADLINE TO ENTER:  JUNE 7, 2022 

Show Dates: 
Friday, August 5, 2022 

9am – 5pm 
Saturday, August 6, 2022 

9am – 4pm  

Knoxville Expo Center 
5441 Clinton Hwy 

Knoxville, TN 

• More than $6000 in Awards 
• 15 Categories 
• 13 Special Awards 

For information/Entry Forms 
• visit: www.smokymtnquilters.com 
• email:info@smokymtnquilters.com 
• call: 865-382-5976 

ENTER YOUR QUILTS IN THE 2022

SMOKY MOUNTAIN QUILTERS SHOW


The Smoky Mountain Quilters of Tennessee 
is inviting you to showcase your quilts at the 
guild’s 41st Quilt Show & Competition.  The 
show is scheduled for Friday, August 5 and 
Saturday, August 6, 2022, at the Knoxville 
Expo Center in Tennessee.  More than 
$6,000 in awards will be made to quilters in 
15 categories, including a juniors category 
(ages 16 and under), and 13 additional 
special awards.

Deadline for entries is June 7, 2022. 

Please visit www.smokymtnquilters.com for 
more information on the competition and 
for entry forms.  

Catawba Valley Quilters’ Guild                  
2022 Quilt Show: Stars Over The Valley


October 21, 2022, Friday: 9a-5p

October 22, 2022, Saturday: 9a-4p


Adult Admission $8

Children 5-17 $5, under 5 Free


Hickory Metro Convention Center

1960 13th Ave Dr SE

Hickory, NC 28602


FIND OUT MORE

https://catawbavalleyquiltersguild.com/contacts#9e545cc1-1f92-48f3-8be2-d3a88dcf0593
http://www.smokymtnquilters.com

